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Please don’t consider allowing nuclear reactors in Oregon.  

 

Having worked in nuclear waste management over the course of my career, I know it 

is not the best option. We have other, more appropriate and more environmentally 

neutral options for our energy needs.  

 

Oregonians voted for no nuclear power long ago. That sentiment is STILL relevant.  

C Young 


